

# FLORAL REGULATIONS

#### WE ARE WILDLIFE FRIENDLY.

Please enjoy their beauty & excuse their manners.

#### **GARDENS**

- 1. Fresh-cut flowers are permitted all year.
- 2. Potted flowers, plants, summer wreaths or baskets are permitted on Easter, Mother's Day, Memorial Day, and Father's Day. Dulaney Valley will remove these items one week following the special observance.
- 3. The Company reserves the right to remove unsightly flowers, potted plants, summer wreaths or baskets of flowers when they become withered, or for any reason at management's discretion.
- 4. No artificial ornaments of plastic, Styrofoam, or similar material may be placed upon any grave at any time.
- 5. Artificial flowers are permitted during the period between October 15<sup>th</sup> and April 15<sup>th</sup>.
- 6. Funeral flowers will remain for 3 business days following the day of the service.
- 7. Live or cut Christmas trees are not permitted.
- 8. Planting of flowers, shrubbery, etc. in vases or ground is never permitted.
- 9. Dulaney Valley will remove all Christmas tributes on January 25th.

## **MAUSOLEUM**

- 1. Outdoor mausoleum crypts welcome fresh-cut flowers and bouquets anytime when placed in a suitable vase or container.
- 2. Indoor mausoleum crypts welcome artificial and/or dried flower tributes on the tables or in crypt vases. If placed on the table, they must be placed in a proper container or vase.
- 3. Dulaney Valley will remove all fresh, artificial and/or dried flower tributes on the following dates: January 25<sup>th</sup> and October 1<sup>st</sup>.
- 4. Potted plants/flowers and wreaths are not permitted at any time.
- 5. No wreaths or floral tributes on stands will be permitted except during funerals. Funeral flowers will remain for 3 business days following the day of the service.
- 6. Only bronze emblems and vases, approved and installed by Dulaney Valley, may be attached to the crypt fronts.
- 7. Dulaney Valley will remove all Christmas tributes on January 25th.



### Please keep in mind:

In the evening, deer often enter the cemetery and may eat flowers. To protect your flowers, you may consider applying a deer-repellent spray.

The cemetery does not provide this service.



Caring for Your Family